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October 29, 1985

Dear Colleague :

The San Francisco Art Institute is pleased to announce the 
"English for Fine Arts" program to be held this summer. 
Enclosed you will find several posters which may be placed 
around your institution to inform your students of this 
unique opportunity for study in San Francisco.

The EFA program is intended to allow young artists to 
substantially improve their English speaking ability in 
an art school setting. This program is suitable for those 
who wish to pursue their education in american art schools 
as well as for those who simply want to gain a firmer 
understanding of the contemporary american art scene.

A brochure describing the details of EFA will be reaching 
you in January. Specific inquiries may be directed to the 
following address :

EFA
San Francisco Art Institute
800 Chestnut Street
San Francisco, CA 94133

We hope that you and your students will find this program 
to be helpful and stimulating. Thank you for your support 
and cooperation.

incerel

Michael Grady 
Director qf Admissions

Enclosure


